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Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Congratulations to Hannah and Tom who are representing the District at Regional Soccer. 
 
Well done to our students at the Taralga Show.  The school received two First Prize 
Awards for “Arrangement in an Egg Cup” and “Floral Arrangement for Mantlepiece.” 
 
If you would like your child to see the School Counsellor, please ask the school for a       
referral, sign and return referral to the class teacher.  Georgia Cameron is our new School 
Counsellor and comes to school once a month. 
 
Taralga Public School has 3 expectations for our school/community: 
 
Be a Learner Be Respectful  Be Safe 
 
We demonstrate and expect the above from all students, staff and parents. 
 
Please be safe crossing the road on our School Crossing.  No U-turns in front of the school. 
 
If you need to contact the school, please leave a message on the answering machine.  We 
check for messages every day at 2:50 pm. 
 
Ms Duncan was away last week sick and at a course and will be on leave this week.  So, if 
the message is for your child’s home time arrangements, it is best to phone the school on 
48402047.  Thank you. 
 
Please remember $$$ for Year 6 Easter Guessing Competition.  It is different this year, in 
that a number can only be chosen once.  50c per guess.  The winners will be revealed at 
our Easter Hat Parade on Thursday, 1st April commencing at 2:15 pm. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal  ☺ 
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P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week 7 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be a Learner 

Larry Cummins 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Cayden Pirihi 
Milly Cummins 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Oscar Stuart-Camenzuli 
Regan Martin 
 

Hannah Calleja 
Taylah Sheridan 
Jayden Farrow 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Seth Whitehouse 
Regan Martin 

 

 Cross at the School Crossing; 

 Look before you cross; 

 Walk across the road. 

  

Quincy Quoll Says: Be Safe 

Happy Birthday to you in March:  
 

Mylah - 12th  Hunter - 19th            Chase - 28th    

Sofia Farrow x 2 
Hendrix Pirihi 
Jack Towell 
Scarlet Condran x 2 
Seb Cummins  
Bridie Rumble 
Josie Calleja x 2 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Logan Meredith x 2 
Dekkoda Morgan x 2 
Maggie Chalker 
Milly Cummins 
Kobee Morgan x 2 
 

Alec Gardner 
Scarlet Condran 
Logan Meredith 
Maggie Chalker 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

K-1-2 KIRRALONG CLASS ROOM 
 

Congratulations to all the students who won a certificate in the Poetry Competition at the Taralga 
Show.  All students wrote fantastic poems and they should be proud of their efforts. 
 
In Science we are continuing to learn about objects that push and pull.  The children created an          
excellent artwork of a kite and we talked about how the wind pushes the kite up and the people pull 
the kite around.  They are also having a fantastic time creating their toys out of recycled materials. 
 
We have also been  busy practising for our Athletics Carnival on Monday and for the Cross Country. 
 
Don’t forget to listen to your child read every night. 
 
Remember Year 6 are holding an Easter Egg guessing Competition - 50c a guess. 



W E E K  8   

THE  OFFICE CORNER:     

It would be greatly appreciated if names could be written/attached/ironed on       
student’s clothing, especially jumpers.  This makes it much easier to give the        
correct item to the correct student. 

 

Attached to the Newsletter is an invitation for parents & students in 
Years 5 & 6 to attend the Open Night at Crookwell High School. 

Celebrating success at the Taralga Show - well 
done to our students. 




